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Comments: Hello,

 

I'm a Kentucky native, who after traveling all across the world still believes Kentucky to be the most beautiful and

awe-inspiring place. I do not believe logging should be allowed in the Pine Creek forest; it will cut off access to

hikers and tourists, hurt our damaged ecosystem, and increase traffic. 

 

Thank you 


